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Memorandum
Metropolitan King County Council
TO:

Lauren Smith, Director of Regional Planning, PSB
From:

Lise Kaye, King County Council
CC: 

John Starbard, Department of Permitting and Environmental Review


Brenda Bauer, Road Services Division

DATE: 
October 5, 2017
RE:

SEPA Review for Proposed Ordinance 2017-0389
I am forwarding  Proposed Ordinance 2017-0338 and a SEPA Checklist, including Part D, to initiate any required SEPA review process, as required by K.C.C. 20.44.020.B.  Please coordinate SEPA review for Proposed Ordinance 2017-0389 with the appropriate lead agency under the SEPA rules. Please send me the signed SEPA determination once it is issued.

The Council is expected to hold a public hearing and act on the Proposed Ordinance on December 4, 2017. The SEPA comment period should be complete prior to that date.

Please contact me if any additional information is necessary. Thank you for your assistance.

Attached:

1. Proposed Ordinance 2017-0389
2. SEPA Checklist with Part D, Supplemental Sheet for Nonproject Actions
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